
Dando, Laura 

Subject: FW: RCT Intoxicating Substances (Including Alcohol) PSPO Consultation 2021 

From: Sent: 19 May 2021 16:46  
To: Subject: RE: RCT Intoxicating Substances (Including Alcohol) PSPO Consultation 2021  
  
Dear Sir/Madam  
Following the review of your Intoxicating Substances consultation our Cllrs have indicated that the PSPO should remain as 

it is. Kind regards  
Emma Nelmes  
Executive Officer to Hirwaun & Penderyn Community Council  
Hirwaun Village Hall, High Street, Hirwaun, CF44 9SL  
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